
Report of the Tax Collector 
as of March 31, 2018 

   
• March deposits were $3,240.82, reflecting $1,838.39  from Hebron current year 

taxes, $687.99 from Lebanon in current year taxes, $402.62 from Hebron prior 
year taxes, $236.95 Hebron interest, $72.00 Hebron lien fees, $0 from Lebanon 
prior year taxes, $26.87 from Lebanon interest and $48.00 Hebron lien fees. 

 
• Year to date taxes collected are $190,231.5 Hebron: $76,378.39.   

Lebanon: $113,853.11. 
 

• The combination late notice and Notice of Intent to Lien went out at the beginning 
of April.  This has generated a flurry of activity. April deposits to date are 
$11,649.94 (not included in the totals shown above.) 
 

• Several residents requested that we sent notices to delinquent property owners 
more often. I suggested they attend the annual meeting and propose that we 
allocate funds for additional mailings. 
 

• Both Hebron and Lebanon have finalized their Grand Lists and QDS is preparing 
the adjusted Grand List for the District.  The Grand List will be ready for the 
annual meeting so that we can set the mill rates once the budget has been 
approved. 
 

• I’ve spoken to Attorney Adam Cohen regarding real estate the District pays to 
Hebron and Lebanon taxes. We are exploring the possibility of having the Town 
taxes waived which would result in significant savings to the District. 

 
   
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Eileen Curtin 
Amston Lake Tax District 
Tax Collector 
  
  
  
  
 


